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Suzette’s art on display in Methodist Church gallery

    Over the past month I was proud to serve as guest artist for the First United Methodist
Church’s art gallery in downtown Peoria. Stop by the Church’s Fine Art Exhibit this month
where you’ll see my “Space of Peace” along with art by other local area artists.

    My personal, hand-painted
notecards can say “Thank you”
and “Thinking of you” like no
other.  I can even paint a set of
personalized notecards with
your name on them like I did for
my friend George Brown. Here
is the notecard I painted for
George in forest green and
cranberry, with a touch of gold
for a little extra flair.
    “I wanted to have
personalized thank you cards to
use for professional and
personal acknowledgments that
were original art so, because I
admire the aesthetic and quality of your work, I turned to you!” remarked
George in an email to me.
     You can order your personalized notecards through PayPal at the
HeartART notecard section of my website at www.Suzette Boulais.com.

Need a set of personal notecards?

Feel free to forward this enews to friends and colleagues!
 For a complete listing of designs please visit my website at www.SuzetteBoulais.com

“Golden Light” sells
at CAC Auction

    It’s always a treat to donate a
piece of art for a good cause.
It’s an added bonus when a
pieces sells, such as “Golden
Light” that was sold at the
Contemporary Art Center’s
recent Fine Art Auction.  Love it
when my my art lands in
appreciative hands!

“Golden Light”


